
 

 

 

N O T I C E 
 O F 
 C A N C E L A T I O N 
 

 

  THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY OF URBANA COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2003 HAS BEEN CANCELED DUE TO A LACK OF 

AGENDA ITEMS.  THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE 

WHOLE IS MONDAY, MARCH 10, 2003. 

 

   

                 PHYLLIS D. CLARK              
      CITY CLERK 
 
 
 


